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To: COA
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Permit

 

From: koren larjeia 
Sent: 2024/11/07 12:00 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Permit 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
When I bought my house I bought in a residential area and not a commercial area, when the setback the 
porch to extend the  driveway it will allow them to park the commercial vehicle  in front of the house directly, 
it will be a parking lot for there business. It taking away the landscaping of the houses in the street so I am 
rejecting it. 
 
 
K Larjeia  
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